
 

Year 3 – ‘The Circle of Life’ – Home Learning 

Task 1: (Learning and Remembering) 

 

Look at a world map. Learn the names of the 

7 continents of the worlds and locate them 

on a map. 

Challenge: Can you learn and locate the 

oceans of the world? 

Task 2: (Designing and Making) 

 

Create a picture of an animal using the dot 

provided. You can be as creative as you 

would like! 

 

 

 

Task 3: (Researching and Writing) 

 

Go on a nature walk with a trusted adult to 

look at plants and animals. When you get 

back, note down all of the nature you have 

seen or heard and list them in your 

homework book. 

 

 

In the weeks up until and including February Half Term, we would like to give you the flexibility to choose which Home Learning task 

suits your home timetable. Some weeks you might be busier or have a lot on at the weekend, so you can choose what works best for you 

and when. However, be aware, you do need to complete all of the six tasks when we return from February Half Term. You can 

hand in your work at any time, but don’t leave it all until the last minute! We have given you six tasks to complete that cover a range of 

skills and support our learning in school. Enjoy your learning – we are excited to see what you produce! 

Remember that this is in addition to the normal reading, spelling and times tables homework. 

Task 4: (Reading and Writing) 

 

Create a fact file on an animal of your 

choice. You may like to include a picture, 

description, habitat, diet and any other 

interesting facts. Please record in your 

Homework Book. 

Task 5: (Mindfulness and Well-being) 

 

Describe two kind acts in your Homework 

Book that you have completed over the 

week. E.g. held a door open for someone; 

being a kind friend on the playground. 

Task 6: (Outdoor Learning) 

 

Go for a walk outside with a trusted adult. 

Choose an animal and create a picture of it 

using natural resources. Once you have 

finished it, take a picture and send it to the 

class email so that we can share them in 

school.  


